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Supplementary Statement 

 

Supplementary statement to the East Sussex Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment  

Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published: October 2022 

Date supplementary statement issued: 29th June 2023 

The pharmacy closed on: 13th June 2023 

 

The following pharmacy has closed:  Lloyds Pharmacy in Sainsbury’s (FGW00) 

 The Drove, Newhaven, East Sussex, BN9 0AG 

The pharmacy provided the following pharmaceutical services:  

Essential: 

• Dispensing of prescriptions 

• Dispensing of repeat prescriptions 

• Disposal of unwanted medicines 

• Promotion of healthy lifestyles 

• Signposting to other health and care providers 

• Support for self-care 

• Discharge Medicines Service 

Advanced: 

• New Medicines Service 

• Community Pharmacy Consultation Service 

• Seasonal influenza vaccination 

• Hypertension case finding service 

These services were provided at the following times:  

Mon-Fri: 07:00 to 23:00   Sat: 07:00 to 22:00   Sun: 10:00 to 16:00 

Supplementary statement issued by:  

Department of Public Heath, East Sussex County Council 
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